AUGUST 13, 1965

BOARD OF EQUALIZATION

The Board of County Commissioners of Manatee County, Florida, reconvened as a Board of Equalization, Friday, August 13, 1965 at 2:15 P. M.

Present were Commissioners Dan P. McClure, Chairman Richard P. Briggs Nathan J. Taylor Deputy Tax Assessor, Archie Powell

The meeting was called to order by Chairman McClure.

The following complaint was presented:

10) ROBERT O. SINGLETON

By Gilbert Smith, Attorney, who stated that his client contended that a portion of his property should be assessed as agricultural lands as provided under General Statute 193.11 (proper form filed with Tax Assessor).

HOMESTEAD EXEMPTION
NOTICE OF REFUSAL TO GRANT (TAX ASSESSOR)

The Board received copies of Notice of Refusal to Grant Homestead Exemption from the Tax Assessor, which notices had been directed to the following property owners:

Daniel McL & Mary O'Haven Wm & Margaret Helen Gaa Amelia A. Triffle Mrs. Clyde Lineberger Mabel D. Tomlinson Mrs. Eleanor Weld

George H & Margaret H Allen Helen L. Waterhouse Val M. Kobal, Jr. Henry G. Abele Jame M. Stringfellow Frank Chase Godfrey

There was no appeal made from any of the applicants; therefore, the decision of the Tax Assessor was affirmed by the Board.

There being no further complaints to be considered or testimony to be heard, the meeting was recessed.